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Please pass the ORIGINAL bill without the attached religious rigamarole about sex education
 or birth control.  This bill is about molesting children and nothing else.  As an Alaskan
 concerned with our outrageous molestation record, I am appalled that ANY member of our
 legislature would be so stupid as to let the bill pass or fail based on religion.  Religion has no
 place in government.  It should be purely a personal choice of our legislators and have
 nothing at all to do with their job of writing fair and relevant laws.
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